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Policies 

 

Expected Behavior at Homeowner Meetings (Monthly or Annual) 

 

Whereas there has been a noticeable lack of civility and following several requests by 

homeowners, board members, and volunteers at recent homeowner meetings wherein 

several were drinking openly; a new policy is enacted. This policy will hopefully remove 

alcohol as the cause for uncivil behavior. 

 

MOTION: Upon motion duly made, seconded, and passed unanimously, it was: 

RESOLVED, that alcohol may not be consumed during the meeting. If a homeowner 

exhibits signs of intoxication, they will be asked to leave the premises.  Harassment of 

board members, association staff, vendors for the association, or other association 

members will not be tolerated.   Rude and obnoxious members will be requested to 

leave or be subject to removal. CARRIED. 

 


